
LOVE 
SKATING?
COME OUT ON  DECEMBER 9, 2023 

AND LET THE CITY KNOW.
The city is hosting an open house to discuss 

Smoky Hollow Park—which includes the space 
occupied by the Conlon Family Skatepark.

If you love skating in 
Downtown Raleigh, we 
need you to  show up and 
share your skate story.

Halifax Park Community 
Center, 1023 Halifax St., 
Raleigh

Saturday, December 9 
10 a.m. – 2 p.m.See you there.


